
Greenspaces Technical Advisory Committee

MEETING NOTES: Wednesday, July 14, 1999 
1 to 2 p.m. (meeting): 2 to 3 p.m. (tour) 
Metro Regional Center 
Room 370 A&B

Chapter 3 Implementation: Year 2 work plan comments from GTAC
The committee read and discussed comments on the draft work plan for phase two of the Regional Framework 
Plan. See enclosed comments from Jennifer Thompson, United States Fish and Wildlife Service. Particular 
attention was paid to the question of whether a Regional System Map should be adopted by the Metro Council 
before protection measures and methods are established. For more information or to comment further, please 
call Jennifer Budhabhatti at 797-1876.

Master Planning Guidelines comments from GTAC
Written comments that have been received from committee members were distributed and briefly discussed. See 
enclosed comments from Jennifer Thompson, United States Fish and Wildlife Service and Steve Bosak, Tualatin 
Hills Park and Recreation Distn'ct. GTAC members have been asked to send any additional comments to Jane 
Hart at Metro Regional Parks and Greenspaces, 600 N.E. Grand Ave., Portland, 97232 by August 1 or fax it to 
797-1849. Metro will compile and distribute these comments before the August GTAC meeting.

Regional Trails Update
Mel Huie presented an extensive progress report on regional and local trails projects. For more information, call 
Mel at 797-1731. George Hudson and other Portland Parks staff conducted a sneak preview tour of the 
Eastbank Esplanade floating trail.

Next Meeting: Wednesday, August 11, 1 to 3 p.m., Metro Regional Center, Room 370 A & B


